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I believe that we face a planetary climate crisis. We must do all we can and as quickly as
possible to protect our future. As we witness climate impacts on wildfires and droughts, the
Oregon Greenhouse Gas Initiative, LC 19, is a step in the right direction.

Thank you.
Kathleen Fisher

2875 SE Grant St
Portland, OR 97214
in Senate District 21



